
Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: February 6, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:  LMC Furniture 

I am requesting that the LMC Furniture purchase from the 2021 Bond Fund be 
placed on the agenda for the February 10, 2025, Committee of the Whole 
Meeting. This recommendation is for LMC furniture for all four schools being 
renovated this summer 2025: Buchanan Elementary School, Grant Elementary 
School, Johnson Upper Elementary School, and Churchill High School. We are 
also buying additional storage solutions for the Idea Factories that were 
previously created in past summer bond renovations. 

French Associates is recommending NBS Commercial Interiors for the 
procurement and installation of furniture in the Media Centers and Idea Factories 
in the “not to exceed” dollar amount of $1,281,578.27 with a 5% Contingency for 
a total cost of $1,345,000.

Please add this item to the agenda.  Thank you.

Attachments

c:  Board of Education
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